FormerPeace Corps
Folks Offer Serv:ces

Four former Peace Corps
wolunteers have 'offered their

sexvices for the . summer to

- amy Indian tribe in.the United
States, including Alaska. '

M. and Mrs. Norman Gordon’

and another couple who served
with them for two years in
‘Nigeria in the Peace Corps are
effering to spend their summer
working without salary for an
Indian or Eskimo community.

< “We are all experienced in
teaching; in. community affairs,
i day care ‘facilities for pre-
school children, in educational
resotrces, in- minor construc-

tion, and'in olher related an/ eas,
writes Norman Gordon.

. “We have the summer free
and do not require a summer
salary. Since ‘each couple has
two  young children, all we
would need would be some
kind of accommodations.”

. The' . Gordons ‘will"’ send
resumes or further information
to any Indian or Native com-'
munity ‘group who wishes their
services.

They can be written to at’
175  West 93rd Street, New
York City, N.Y. 10025.



